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The Houston Housing Authority (“HHA”), has issued this Amendment No. 1 to RFP 24-17 Agency Wide 
Public Relations Services for the purpose of: 

1. Answering the following Questions submitted to HHA in writing by the specified due date.

Question 1: Will firms or independent contractors residing in the Dallas area be considered for the
RFP?

Answer 1:  Yes, all reasonable and responsible responses will be considered.

Question 2: What is the budget?

Answer 2: HHA does not privately or publicly provide budgetary information for solicitations.

All other terms and conditions in the solicitation shall remain the same. 

 ______________           __________________________________ 
         Date Austin Ng 

Senior Procurement Specialist 
Houston Housing Authority (HHA) 
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